CORRESPONDENCE

9/24/2020

DOCUMENT NO. 09357-2020
Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Brown

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 4:07 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Rate Increases

Good afternoon,
Please place the email below in Docket No. 20200001.
Best,

Jennifer Brownfield

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6030

From: Jule Lee [mailto:julelee12096@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 10:12 AM
To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: Rate Increases

I thought your platform was to stop rate increases. I am a Teco
gas customer - my customer charges surpass my usage. This is
outrageous. STOP THESE RATE INCREASES

my gas supplier: TECO GAS
my Electric supplier DUKE Energy
Why should we, the customers, be paying for mis-managemet and

poor decision making.
Jule Lee, Ocala, Fla.





